
+Our Mission Statement 
Guided by Holy Scripture and the Holy Spirit, we the congregation of Holy 
Trinity pledge our lives to Christ. Through worship, love, and service to 
one another, we will bring witness and encouragement to the community. 
 

Rector: The Rev. Robin Trevors  - 631-0087 (Cell) or 489-3002 (Church 
Office)  
mail: holytrinityrev@gmail.com; Website: holytrinitygrandfalls.ca      
 
Welcome Everyone. A special welcome to anyone who is visiting with us 
today.  If you require a Hearing Assist Device, please ask the Greeters for 
one.  
 
The bulletin is given to the glory of God and in loving memory of Florence 
& Donald Hiscock by Sons & Daughters. 
 

       Service Times for 
December 24th, 2022 – January1std, 2023 

Friday, December 24th 
Christmas Eve Services 

Family Service  
Holy Eucharist (BAS) 

4:00 p.m. 
8:00 p.m. 

Sunday, December 25th  
Christmas Day 

No Service  

Thursday December 29th  No Service 9:30 a.m.  

Sunday January 1st, 2022 
Epiphany of the Lord 

Morning Prayer (BCP) 
Read Service 
 

10:30 a.m. 

 
ISAIAH 9:2-7;                                                                                         PSALM 96 
TITUS 2:11-14;                                                                       LUKE 2:1-14 (15-20) 
Reader:  Bob Hiscock (4pm) 
                TammyTrevors (8pm) 
 
 
 

Advent. Today is Christmas Eve. Today, we light the candle of Christ. 
 

Church Envelopes. Over the next few weeks, the 2023 Church Envelopes will be 
available at the back of the church. Every box picked up here is one less for those 
who do the deliveries. A big thank you to those who faithfully help out in this way.  
  
E-Giving. We are asking people to consider signing up for E-Giving.  The 
applications for E-Giving is at the back of the church.  Also, if you would like more 
information regarding this, please call the office at 489-3002. 
 

  
 

 
Message  
 
To our church family at Holy Trinity: 
 
On behalf of Tammy and I and our family, we would like to take this 
opportunity to wish you all a very merry Christmas and a blessed new year. 
These past few years we have seen many things changing in our world but 
the good news of the gospel; that gift that came at Christmas is that his Love 
is same yesterday, today and forever.  May God bless you all and continue to 
bless our church as we move forward into the future. 

Blessings, 
Rev. Robin & Tammy 
 
 
Thank You.   I want to say thank you to everyone who has welcomed me to 
Holy Trinity and I look forward to a blessed 2023. God Bless and Merry 
Christmas!   Susan 
 
 
Secretary Office Hours. Office will be closed Christmas Week. You can the  
contact secretary at 489-3002 (leae a voicemail)  or Email Address  
holytrinitysecretarygfw@gmail.com 
 
Greeters for December 24th:     
Hubert Griffin, Margaret Pomeroy, Dale Butler, Ena DaCosta, Dr. Bob 
Butler 
 



A Truly Just, Healthy and Peaceful World! 
 
The Vision of the Primate’s World Relief and Development Fund 
(PWRDF) is for “A truly just, healthy and peaceful world.”  
PWRDF addresses poverty, gender injustice and environmental 
exploitation through programs targeting food security, health care 
and health education, and sustainable development while also 
maintaining support for refugees and responding to emergencies.  
Many of our partner initiatives address multiple goals in one 
project.  Staff continually seek out partners whose mandate 
matches ours and who have a proven track record. 

 

For 64 years, our church, through PWRDF,  has been faithfully 
responding to Jesus’ command to “Love thy neighbour” by 
following the instruction found in Matthew 25:35-36, “For I was 
hungry and you gave me food, I was thirsty and you gave me 
something to drink, I was a stranger and you welcomed me,

 
I was 

naked and you gave me clothing, I was sick and you took care of 
me, I was in prison and you visited me.”  THANK YOU! 

 
Christmas Blessings! 
 

 
 
 
PWRDF, 80 Hayden St., Toronto, ON M4Y 3G2 
1-877-936-9199 pwrdf.org 

  


